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Morris Ordinance Committee

Minutes of February 05, 2018

The regular February 05, 2018 meeting of the Morris Ordinance Committee was
called to order at 3:35 pm by Chairman Connie Trolle. In attendance were
Chairman Connie Trolle, JoAnn Battistone, and Maureen Doyle.

A motion was mady by JoAnn Battistone, seconded by Maureen Doyle, to accept
the minutes of April 03, 2017. All in favor, motion carried.

A motion by Maureen Doyle, seconded by JoAnn Battistone, to approve meeting
dates for 2018 which were submitted to the Town Clerk's Office by Chairman
Trolle. All in favor, motion carried.

 Chairman Trolle will send a reminder letter to the Board of Selectmen (original
letter sent to First Selectman Tom Weik on August 18, 2017) that the codified
ordinances for the Town of Morris, which Atty. Mike Ryback reviewed and
approve, need to be brought to a Town Meeting for approval. The Committee
will urge the Board of Selectment to have this done in a timely manner so the
“codified” orginances can be published on the Town's website and available to
residents.

Discussion was held on Committee members reviewing current ordinance
proceedures. Any amendments to proceedures will be discussed at the next
regular scheduled meeting.

A motion to adjourn at 3:45 pm was made by Maureen Doyle, seconded by
JoAnn Battistone. All in favor, motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,

Maureen Doyle, Secretary



